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We have been understaffed the entire summer, and it has been challenging in this mode. We’ve 

been researching and pursuing options that may help us with this because this seems to be a 

situation we find ourselves in repeatedly over the last few years. Having entirely new staff, new to 

finance also made this the most challenging audit we’ve gone through. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


